John Lonﬂ '

From: Ryan Falvey <rfalvey@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 21, 2014 9:18 AM

To: John Long

Subject: contacting to support Somerville Recreation Commission

Dear Mr. Long,

I am a resident of Somerville and work in the City as well and contacting you to express my support for the
Somerville Recreation Commission, which i understand is under review in the current budget process.

I'm know numerous people that have been positively impacted by Recreation Commission programs and hope
that funding is sustained to allow them to continue their good works.

Regards,
Ryan Falvey

27 Dane Ave.
Somerville, MA 02143



